

Victoria Primary School & Nursery Unit

Coronation Road, Carrickfergus, County Antrim, BT38 7EZ Tel: 028 9335 1781

Email: victoriaprimary@hotmail.co.uk **Principal**: Mr C. Fulton BA Hons (QTS)

Wednesday 8th December 2021

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are really looking forward to you coming along to our Christmas Performance next week. The children have been working so hard rehearsing and can't wait to put on a wonderful performance for you.

Before the performance, we will be selling a really lovely photograph of your child, in costume, and presented in a wonderful Christmas 2021 folder. An example of the photograph is shown below....very kindly modelled by Zara in P1.

The cost of the photograph is £5. Included within this £5 is a donation to your child's Year Group charity. The rest of the money will go to school funds. As you know, we do not charge for tickets to our performances, so, if you would like to support school and a local charity, as well as have a really lovely keepsake from your child's performance, please bring £5 along with you to the performance to purchase a photograph.

We look forward to seeing you next week.

Yours sincerely,

Mr C. Fulton Principal



